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Lakes on Eldridge North

We meet the 4th Monday of each month at 7:30 P.M. (unless we 
decide to skip a month or change the meeting day). We take turns 
hosting the meeting and sometimes change the date or book, so 
please contact celeste.fritz@gmail.com to get the details for each 
meeting. Our group has lively discussion (not totally about the 
books) and we challenge ourselves to read out of our comfort zones.

NO MEETING IN NOVEMBER!

December 10 – Christmas party at the clubhouse. Book – One 
Man’s Christmas by Leon Hale, retired columnist for the Houston 
Chronicle. Originally published in 1984, One Man’s Christmas 
highlights the warmth and humor for which this legendary writer 
is so beloved. Whether Hale is scrambling to put together a new toy 
for his children on Christmas Eve, racing around to buy last minute, 
often misguided gifts, or reliving his family’s fraught holiday on a 
hardscrabble sheep farm during the Great Depression, the unique 
sensibility that has endeared him to generations of readers shines 
through every word.

As usual, we will have our gift exchange – any item. Also, there 
will be a pot luck hors d’ouvres and dessert table.

So many books, so little time!.....

Hello Ladies!

November is upon us! Cool weather and the holidays. Get out your 
aprons and call up a neighbor and experiment with a new recipe. 
With so many cultures in the LOEN neighborhood and Ladies Club 
there has got to be some recipes that would be fun to make and fun 
to serve during this holiday season. Try something new.

Join us: members of the LOEN Ladies Club and nonmembers 
for our next General Meeting on November 13th at the LOEN 
Clubhouse at 6:30 for dinner and 7:30 for the meeting. Everything 
is always Better Together and we would love to see you.

The Ladies Club has been involved with The Mission of Yaweh for 
many years and just recently toured the facility of the Houston Area 
Women\'s Center. Take a minute to look on the websites of these two 
organizations and consider donating or volunteering at either one. 
These organizations do not take vacations during the holiday season. 

Have a great month!
Deborah Eades

LOEN Ladies Club
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency) .............. 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency) ........... 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency) 281-550-6663 
Poison Control .............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS ....................................................... 713-681-1761
Waste Management ......................................... 713-695-4055 
                    (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370 ............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office ................................ 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy ........................................  713-207-7777 
         (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy ......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable ................................................ 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle ......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info ........................................... 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary .............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School ....................................... 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School .................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc. .............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President: ...................................................   Richard Weck
Vice President:  ...........................................   James Walker
Secretary:  .......................................................    Linda Troy
Treasurer:   ................................................... Tom DeScioli
Asst Sec/ Treasurer:  ..........................................  John Dyke

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

INGREDIENTS
•	 I	15	oz	can	Pumpkin	
•	 1	Container	Cool	Whip	
•	 1	1/2	tsp	Pumpkin	pie	spice	
•	 1	4	oz	pkg	vanilla	instant	pudding	
•	 1	regular	or	Cinnamon	sugar	Graham	crackers	

DIRECTIONS
•	 Mix	all	 ingredients	together	 in	a	medium	size	

bowl	and	serve.

•	 To	 add	cuteness	 serve	 in	 a	 carved	out	 small	
pumpkin.	

Pumpkin Pie 
Spice Dip
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obody Sells Your Neighborhood 
Better Than a Neighbor!

N

• RANKED IN THE TOP 1% IN HOUSTON FOR 2017 
(PER HAR) & KELLER WILLIAMS WORLDWIDE

• TOP SELLING REALTOR IN LOE & LOEN

• MASTER CERTIFIED NEGOTIATION EXPERT (MCNE)

• CERTIFIED LUXURY HOME MARKETING SPECIALIST 
(CLMHS) 

• LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NORTH RESIDENT

• CERTIFIED RESIDENTIAL SPECIALIST (CRS)

• MEMBER OF THE GREATER HOUSTON LUXURY
HOME CONNECTION

• MEMBER OF THE HOUSTON RELOCATION
NETWORK

For every home we sell, we help 
build a home for a family in need.

    MICHELLE HINTON
Realtor®, Keller Williams Memorial

832.795.2246
Michelle@HintonHomeTeam.com

I include a complimentary staging consultation with a professional 
stager for all homes that I list for sale in LOE and LOEN.

Northwest Harris County 
Aggie Mom's Club

www.nwhcaggiemoms.org
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Did you know…..

•	 Americans eat approximately 46 million turkeys each 
Thanksgiving.

•	 The heaviest turkey on record, according to the Guinness Book 
of Records, weighs 86 pounds.

•	 The average turkey served for Thanksgiving weighs 16 pounds.

•	 Campbell's Soup created green bean casserole for an annual 
cookbook over 50 years ago. Now, Campbell’s sells about 
$20 million worth of cream of mushroom soup, most likely 
purchased by folks making what has become a thanksgiving 
tradition- green bean casserole. 

•	 Historians say turkey was not served at the first Thanksgiving 
dinner, a three-day meal shared between the pilgrims and 
Wampanoag tribe in 1621. Instead, venison and seafood are 
most likely what was eaten.

•	 The first Thanksgiving dinner was eaten with spoons and 
knives — but no forks! Forks weren't a popular utensil until 
the 18th century.

•	 President Lincoln declared Thanksgiving a national holiday 

in 1863, to be celebrated each year on the last Thursday of 
November.

•	 Benjamin Franklin said in a letter to his daughter in 1784 
that he believed a turkey would be “a much more respectable 
Bird” for the young United States than the bald eagle. He said 
the turkey is “a true original native of America” and “a bird of 
courage.” Franklin’s take on the national bird was not popular 
enough to displace the bald eagle.

•	 In 1953, Swanson had so much extra turkey (260 tons) that 
a salesman told them they should package it onto aluminum 
trays with other sides like sweet potatoes — and thus the first 
TV dinner was born.

•	 Each year, the president of the United States pardons a turkey 
and spares it from being eaten for Thanksgiving dinner. The first 
turkey pardon ceremony started with President Truman in 1947.

•	 The Macy's Thanksgiving Day Parade began in 1924 with 400 
employees marching from Convent Ave to 145th street in New 
York City. During this time the parade was accompanied not 
with oversized balloons of our favorite cartoon characters, but 
with live animals borrowed from the Central Park Zoo.

Thanksgiving Trivia
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The Little 
School That’s 
Making a  
Big Impact.

14120 Memorial Drive  |  Houston, Texas 77079  |  281.531.6088

Kids from across Houston and around the world come to  

Yorkshire Academy to excel, explore, collaborate, question and  

solve. Ours is a campus that’s alive with wonder, joy, kindness, 

confidence and the kind of progressive learning that ignites  

the potential in our students to accomplish anything. Even  

change the world. To find out more and arrange a tour, visit  

yorkshireacademy.com.

300  S T U D E N T S  –  18  MO N T H S  TO  5 T H  G R A D E

Open House 
Thurs. Jan. 24th 

5-7:00 p.m.

Train Rides, Giant Slide & BBQ:  Sat. and Sun. Only!
7632 Spring Cypress Rd. • 281-370-9141

group outings available by appointment only
www.oldtimechristmastree.com

«TURN ON KLEB RD«

Old Time Christmas Tree Farm
Choose & Cut Your Own Christmas Tree

Premium Fraser Firs from N. Carolina

FM 249

Spring Cypress Rd.
FM 1960

Stuebner - Airline

KL
EBRd.

N

FM 2920 I - 45

Also Available: Pre-Cut Fraser Firs from N. Carolina

Open after Thanksgiving Daily 9am-5:30pm

Train Rides, Giant Slide & Santa: Sat. & Sun. Only!

3 Tips for Keeping Your Family Safe From a Home Fire this Winter
By MarLee Berry, texashillcountry.com/lifestyle

Parts of [Texas] are soon expected to experience their first real bout 
of cooler weather. While a cool front will eventually move on, the 
promise of colder temperatures might have you prepping your home 
for the winter months. However, an important aspect of winterizing 
your home that is often overlooked is being aware of the hazards that 
might lead to structure fires during this time of year.

The United States Fire Administration estimates 905 people are killed 
each year by winter home fires. Additionally, property losses of over $2 
million have been recorded due to homes burning during the colder 
months. Below are three tips from the administration that can help 
you keep your family safe this winter and for many winters to come.

1. BE AWARE OF PROPER PLACEMENT OF HEATERS AND 
FIRE SCREENS

One of the most basic ways to prevent house fires is to be aware of 
the objects nearest to your heating source. A few specific tips regarding 
space heaters and fireplaces are:
•	 Keep all flammable items at least three feet away from your 

source of heat.
•	 It is hazardous to use extension cords to plug-in space heaters, 

always plug electric heaters directly into the wall.
•	 For added safety, only utilize heaters with automatic shut-offs, 

just in case yours accidentally tips over.
•	 When using a fireplace, always make sure there is a screen 

covering the opening. This ensures embers cannot land on 
flooring or furniture, thus leading to a structural blaze.

Sources of heat in the home are the second leading cause of family 
dwelling fires. In fact, 45,900 house fires were caused by a heat-related 
source between 2013 and 2015. Following the above steps will ensure 
your family stays warm, and safe, this winter.

2. USE CAUTION WHEN DECORATING FOR THE 
HOLIDAYS

Whether it be a spooky jack-o’-lantern glowing in the dark or a 
beautiful pine tree with lights entwined around its branches, holiday 
decorations can be a great way to celebrate this time of year, but there 
are a few things to keep in mind as you gather your decor.
•	 Battery operated light sources are always preferable to candles if 

you want to illuminate a spooky pumpkin face.
•	 Extension cords should be replaced if they are showing any wear 

and tear such as cracks or exposed wires.
•	 If you do choose to use candles, keep them at least a foot away 

from flammable objects.
•	 When using a live Christmas tree, be sure to water it daily. 

3. CHECK YOUR SMOKE ALARMS
A final step in protecting your family and home this winter involves 

something very simple; checking your smoke alarms to ensure they are 
in proper working condition. This elementary process can literally be 
the difference between life or death in the event of a house fire. The 
following information provides specific guidelines for smoke alarm use:
•	 Every floor of your home, from the basement to the attic, should 

have a smoke alarm.
•	 Alarms should be tested once a month to ensure they are 

functioning properly.
•	 If the alarms in your home are over 10 years old, they should be 

replaced with newer models.
•	 For the utmost safety, place alarms inside each sleeping area as 

well as the outer areas such as the living room and kitchen.

The use of smoke alarms has been shown to reduce your chances of 
dying in a house fire by 50 percent. When winterizing your home, do 
not forget this simple, but critical step.
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

 

  
   

 
 

  
 

 
 

• Interior & Exterior Painting

• HardiPlank Replacement

• Wood Replacement 

• Sheetrock Repair

• Interior Carpentry

• Cabinet Painting

• Sheet Rock Insulation

• Pressure Washing 

• Fence Replacement

• Interior & Exterior Door
   Replacements

• Wallpaper & Texture Removal
• Custom Staining                      • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

  FULLY INSURED 

• Stucco Repair

NOT AVAILABLE ONLINE
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©2018 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  
Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, 

please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Karen Parker

Direct: 281.610.4866
Office: 713.461.6800
Email: karen.parker@garygreene.com

REALTOR®

Luxury Home Marketing Specialist
Certified Home Marketing Specialist

Lakes on Eldridge Resident

Top Ten Reasons to Sell  Your 
      Home During the Fall Season...

 1. Prospective buyers are more serious.
 2.  Less competition.
 3. Fewer houses to choose from means more 
  $$$$ for you.
 4.  Buyers have more time to look during this season.
 5.  Homes decorated for the holiday season show 
  better.
 6.  Relocation buyers increase and can’t wait for 
  the spring market.
 7.  Many buyers must close by the end of the year 
  for tax reasons.
 8.  Buyers are more emotional during the holidays, 
  so they are more likely to pay your price!
 9.  You can be on the market and adjust showings 
  during gatherings.
 10. Sell now and extend occupancy until after the 
  holidays.



8     Lakes on Eldridge North - November 2018 Copyright © 2018 Peel, Inc.

Lakes on Eldridge North

LN

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.

308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Extensive Advertising and Marketing Guaranteed,Plus a Free Home Warranty.

Over the last 15 year period.
Per the Houston Association of Realtors

#1 IN 77041 SALES

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Brokers License, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 30 Years of Full Time Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
713-678-0509


